Mid North Coast Local Health District



13 September 2024

Mr Gerard Hayes General Secretary Health Services Union NSW/ACT/QLD Locked Bag 3, Australia Square SYDNEY NSW 1215 cc: Michael Kearns Organiser, Public Health Regional Michael.Kearns@hsu.asn.au

Email: Secretary@hsu.asn.au

Dear Mr Hayes

Respecting the Difference Program - Reporting line change

I am writing to advise you of a reporting line change for the District's Respecting the Difference Coordinator from Aboriginal Health & Primary Partnerships to Aboriginal Workforce Development, within the Organisational Learning and Development Portfolio of the People and Culture Directorate.

The coordinator position is 1.0FTE and has an incumbent, located in Coffs Harbour, who is aware of the proposal and is supportive. There is no change to the role, duties or location of the position, with the continuation of cultural and training delivery supports being maintained.

The reporting line change will take effect from 30 September 2024.

Should you require further information, please contact Christine Chick, District Manager Organisational Arrangements, Aboriginal Health & Primary Partnerships via phone on 0409 224 163.

Yours sincerely

Robyn Martin

Director Aboriginal Health & Primary Partnerships

Mid North Coast Local Health District